

RAY MILLIE TOURNAMENT

The Guelph Bridge Club is pleased to announce that we will be holding the *14th Annual Ray Millie Memorial Tournament on Saturday October 25*. This will be a unit championship event with lots of extra Masterpoints available if you do well. There will be 2 sessions: one at 10:00 am and one at 2:15 pm, with lunch provided between sessions.

There will be 2 flights, **Open** and **0-499**. There will be prizes for the winners of each flight (you must play both sessions to qualify for a prize).

The Entry Fee of \$40:00/person includes home baked treats, hot and cold beverages and a sandwich lunch. Single session entries are welcome and will be \$15, lunch not included.

To help the Director set up the game and because capacity is limited to 25 tables we ask that you **please register online by October 18** by visiting the GBC website:

<u>register for 499</u> <u>register for Open</u>

We hope to see you on October 25!